
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

May 17, 2024 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna. 

 

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

 

Pop-up Memories 

Rose designed a banner that will be used for the Pop-up Memories events. She also asked for volunteers to help 

with the Pop-ups, which won’t take too long. Karen and Pam volunteered to help with events, as they can. A 

member of the community has also volunteered to help and we may ask for additional volunteers through social 

media, if needed. We’re going to try to set up an event schedule ASAP. Lisa gave Rose’s phone number to Paul 

Paterra of the Washington Observer-Reporter because he’s writing an article about California’s 175th anniversary.  

 

Viola Liuzzo plaque 

Someone contacted Rose with information about the house Viola may have been born in on Park St. Rose is 

looking into it. 

 

Karen made a motion to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Swartz, Secretary 


